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7  November, 2011 
 

 
 
Dear President, 
 

TEL AVIV BRIDGE FESTIVAL 
 

The Israel Bridge Federation would like to invite players in your national team to 
participate in the 46th Annual Bridge Festival in Tel Aviv, which takes place  from 
February 2 to 11, 2012. 
 
We offer to cover the accommodation expenses (B&B) for up to 4 players in two double 
rooms for 6 nights from February 5 to February 10, and entry fees to the tournaments. 
 
Players from about 15 countries are expected to take part in the Festival, with over 350 
pairs in the main events with cash prizes totalling €35,000, and we would  be pleased to 
see your team (open, women or juniors),  among our guests. As accommodation may be 
limited we would appreciate hearing from you as soon as possible. 
 
In addition, we would be very happy to welcome bridge players from your country who 
would like to participate in the Festival at their own expense, and we would appreciate it 
if you could bring this to the attention of your members. 
 
Further details about the Festival can be found on our web site http://www.ibf-festival.org 
Email: lengy@222.net.il 
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
 
 
 
Eitan  Levy    Modi Kenigsberg  Gilad Ofir 
IBF   President    IBF Chairman   Sports Captain 
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